Fourth Sunday After Pentecost

My Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ:

With profound gratitude we glorify God for the joy that we were blessed with in our celebration
of the 20th anniversary of the glorification of St. John. Now that the celebration has passed, we
are able to return to our normal lives with a greatly renewed spirit. On Sunday we will be
hearing a Gospel reading that teaches us about the power of deep spiritual faith and exhorts us
to live our lives actively according to this faith. (continue)
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